
Find your nearest  
COVID-19 clinic here:   
www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19

Important message
for health workers, 
residential care workers
and staff  

If you’re one of our  
wonderful health, residential  
care or staff workers, we want  
to say thanks – and remind you  
to take care of your own health too.

Even very mild symptoms such as  
a scratchy throat, cough, runny nose, 
or slight fever mean you should  
get tested.


